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18th July 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carers of Classes 5 and 6,  
 

Ice Cream Sundaes Treat 
 
As a result of the Dickens House museum being closed last week, we would like to use the 
money to provide the children instead with an ice cream sundae-making afternoon on 
Wednesday 19th July. The children will able to choose from a variety of soft scoop flavours, 
sauces and toppings to have in their own sundae.  
 
We are aware of food intolerances but if you have any further questions or comments, 
please do speak to one of us. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

J. Oliver     L. Brett 

 
Mr Oliver and Miss Brett  
Class Teachers 

 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


